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November 11, 2024

In light of Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024-2189 regarding the Workshop on
Redefining Job Roles of SDO Non-Teaching Personnel Cluster I on November 12-
15, 2024, please be advised that due to the inclement weather caused by Typhoon
Nika affecting Regions and Schools Division Offices in the Luzon area, participants are
advised to take precautionary measures and exercise sound discretion on your
attendance to the said workshop. The safety and well-being of all participants remain

our highest priority.

List below are affected Regions and SDOs:

Region

Schools Division Office

1.Region I

Pangasinan

2.Region II

Nueva Vizcaya

Cagayan

Nlagan

For concerns and clarification, please contact Ms. Pia Pangilinan and Mx. Van
Sanchez of the BHROD-OED through email at bhrod.ced@deped.gov.ph or call us at

(02) 8633-5375.

For your information and guidance. Thank you.

WILFREDO t CABRAL

Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development
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